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We will give all children the opportunity to be the best they can be and have fullness of life. 
 

 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Please see below for your children’s designated PE slot/s each week. KS1 have two shorter lessons and KS2 is a 
longer lesson. All children have access to the same amount of PE each week.  
 

Monday  

Tuesday Y3/4            Y1/2         EY 

Wednesday Y5/6            Y1/2         EY 

Thursday  

Friday  

 
KS2 
A reminder that parents are welcome to send children into school in their PE kits on the day of their lesson/s. If 
parents prefer, children can come into school in their uniform and wear their trainers, however a PE kit must be 
brought into school and kept in school for the full half term. Alternatively, children can bring in their full PE kit 
(clothing and trainers) at the start of each half term and take it home at the end of the half term. We are asking 
that it is not brought in every week to keep personal belonging being brought into school to a minimum.  
We would also like to remind you that we are aiming to be outside for every PE lesson so children would 
benefit from coming to school in a PE kit suitable for cooler climates on colder days. 
  
Early Years and Y1/2  
Children are able to complete their PE session in their uniform, as they are completing two shorter sessions. 
Hair much still be tied back and no watches.  
 
PE KIT: 
*Long hair to be tied back - boys and girls. If children cannot tie their own hair back this needs to be done prior 
to coming into school, as staff cannot support with this in the present climate.  
*No watches.  
*Suitable footwear – trainers or plimsoles.  
*School shorts (navy blue) and t-shirts (royal blue).  
*School tracksuits for colder weather.  
 
Please note that due to the current climate, school cannot provide spare PE kit. 

 
Further information about our PE uniform can be found on the school website.  


